
 

 

 

 

 
Pursuant to current legislation, Bankinter, S.A. (“Bankinter”) hereby announces the 

following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
 

On February 7, 2025, the credit rating agency DBRS Morningstar upgraded the long-term 

issuer credit rating of Bankinter, S.A., from “A(low)” to “A”, and the outlook from “positive” 

to “stable”. 

 

The rating upgrade also affects the following ratings: 

 

- Long-term senior debt and long-term deposits, upgraded from “A (low)” to “A” 

- Senior non-preferred debt, upgraded from “BBB (high)” to “A (low)” 

- Subordinated debt, upgraded from “BBB” to “BBB (high)” 

 

Additionally, DBRS has confirmed all short-term ratings at R-1 (low) with stable trend. 

 

 

Madrid, 7 February 2025 

 


